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Gutschow, Taylor

From: Michael Feltovic <Michael.Feltovic@sarasotasheriff.org>
Sent: Saturday, January 28, 2023 3:44 PM
To: Gutschow, Taylor
Subject: Inspections
Attachments: 80-001344 0123 AI 1.pdf; 80-001346 0123 AI 1.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 
responding to this email. 

   
Taylor, 
 
I had 2 instruments unable to complete inspections on first attempts.  I had a simulator issue.  On my .08 
simulator,  I think it was vapor locked, and the sample wasn't being introduced into the instrument.   Since I 
was doing multiple instruments at the same time, it affected 2 inspections.  I aborted the inspections when I 
determined it was the simulator, was able to clear the simulator, and continue with the inspections on all our 
instruments without any further issues.  I have attached the 2 inspection reports with hand written notes 
explaining the issue.  Thanks! 
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Michael Feltovic 
Law Enforcement Deputy 
Special Operations Bureau 
6010 Cattleridge Blvd. Sarasota, Florida 34232 
Phone Number: (941) 861-4076 
Michael.Feltovic@sarasotasheriff.org 
www.SarasotaSheriff.org 
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“Please Note: All mail to and from the Sarasota County Sheriff’s Office is subject to the Public 
Records Law of Florida.” 


